
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mesilla Valley Regional Dispatch Authority 
 

NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING 
 

  
Notice is hereby given that The Mesilla Valley Regional Dispatch Authority Board of Directors 
(MVRDA) will meet on Wednesday, April 9, 2025 at 9:00 a.m. in the Mesilla Valley Regional 
Dispatch Authority Main Conference Room, 911 Lake Tahoe Ct., Las Cruces, NM to hold a 
regular meeting of the MVRDA Board of Directors. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you need an accommodation for a disability to enable you to fully participate in this event, please 
contact us 72 hours before the event at 647-6800.  
 
The Mesilla Valley Regional Dispatch Authority does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual 
orientation, gender identity, religion, age or disability in employment or the provision of services. 


